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March 4, 2013

Mirka Januszkiewicz, P. Eng
Director, Waste Management

The Regional Municipality of Durham
605 Rossland Road East

Whitby ON L1N BA3

Laura McDowell, P.Eng

Director, Environmental Promotion and Protection
The Regional Municipality of York

17250 Yonge Street

Newmarket ON L3Y 621

Re: Durham York Energy From Waste Project
Groundwater Well Development Submission

Dear Ms. Januszkiewicz and Ms. McDowell,

Thank you for your January 28, 2013 letter indicating that the Regions have commenced the
groundwater and surface water monitoring program for the Durham York Energy from Waste
Project (EFW), and for the borehole log explanation form and preconstruction lab results
attached as evidence of program commencement.

The Project Officer will schedule a meeting in March 2013 with your consultants to discuss the
submission of the first annual report required under Condition 20.8 of the Minister's Notice of
Approval for this project.

Sincerely,

Dolly Goyette
Director, Central Region

C. Gavin Battarino, Project Officer, Environmental Assessment and Approvals Branch MOE
lan Parrot, Director (A), Environmental Assessment and Approvals Branch MOE
Dan Orr, Manager, Technical Support Section Central Region MOE
Dave Fumerton, Manager, York Durham District MOE
Dorothy Moszynski, EA Coordinator, Central Region MOE



